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I write to object to this in the strongest terms.  John Innes would be ashamed of you, turning in his grave in St Mary's, Merton churchyard. Our gardens are Merton's jewel.  My friend in Sandbourne Avenue 
has undergone this type of development and has experienced loss of quality of life in regards to noise, loss of light and parking problems and many other deleterious effects. 
I doubt that the sewerage system, if ours in Church Lane/Mostyn Road is anything to go by, would be able to cope.  If you lived in the Borough, you would realise how overstretched the doctors, police, 
education facilities and parking provision are already in Merton.  We don't need more density, at least not like your proposal. Kindly withdraw it. 

 
 

 




